

THE ANGLICAN CHURCH OF CANADA June 19 – 25, 2007, Winnipeg, Manitoba

## A Gift for the Primate

May 2007

Dear General Synod Delegate

General Synod will host a farewell for our Primate, Archbishop Andrew Hutchison, Sunday evening June 24, at the Radisson Hotel in downtown Winnipeg that you will attend as a member of General Synod

To honour the Primate's retirement, The General Synod Planning Committee invites you to make a contribution toward a gift for the Primate. A tax receipt will be provided.

Archbishop Hutchison has indicated that gifts received will be placed in a trust fund for either *PWRDF Partnerships for Life*, AIDS Initiative of which Lois Hutchison is Patron, or for the *Military Chaplaincy Pastoral Trust*.

Please indicate your choice, make your cheque payable to General Synod, marked "Primate's Gift" and send to:

The General Secretary, The Anglican Church of Canada, 80 Hayden Street, Toronto, ON M4Y 3G2.

Thank you for your contribution.